
	

©	Centre	Stage	School	of	the	Arts	2018	
All	course	titles,	content,	supporting	documentation,	reports,	profiles	and	assessments	given	in	hard	or	soft	copy	remain	the	sole	
property	of	Centre	Stage	School	of	the	Arts,	as	indicated.		No	party	has	the	right	to	reproduce	the	property	in	part	or	full,	without	the	
prior	consent	of	stated	owner.		
	
	

Grade	2	Class	feedback	and	Request	
D1500MW	
	
Dear	Parents,	
	
Megan	has	feedback	about	the	Monday	Grade	2	class.	
	
Currently,	Monday	is	scheduled	for	grade	2	as	it	stands	-	However,	we	do	have	a	space	available	on	
a	Friday	at	3.30pm	which	is	presently	a	space	scheduled	and	held	for	any	overflow	-	if	needed.	
	
If	all	five	girls	can	make	Friday	-	and	providing	that	we	don’t	have	any	other	grade	1’s	who	can	only	
make	Monday	then	we	can	look	to	change	the	Friday	3.30pm	slot	to	Grade	2	-	However,	we	will	
need	to	see	if	this	is	the	case	for	everyone	before	we	confirm.		
	
What	doesn’t	work	for	us	is	to	have	two	grade	2	classes,	one	on	Monday	and	one	on	Friday	with	
only	2-3	students	in	each,	as	this	is	not	financially	viable	or	effective	timetabling,	as	we	would	also	
have	a	Grade	2	class	on	a	Saturday	to	offer	students	as	well.	It	would	have	to	be	an	either	Monday	
or	either	Friday	as	well	as	the	Saturday	that	remains	
	
Please	let	Megan	know	if	you	can	make	a	Friday	3.30pm	–	If	you	can	then	please	allow	us	time	to	
check	with	the	other	students	that	have	been	offered	this	Monday	Grade	2	time	to	see	if	they	can	
also	make	a	Friday	and	we	will	get	e	back	to	you	to	confirm	this	change	or	not.	
	
Please	note	there	will	always	be	changes	at	the	end	of	an	academic	year	for	the	following	year	
especially	as	students		get	older	and	have	longer	days	at	school,	therefore	our	schedule	needs	to	
adjust	to	cater	for	this	–	so	please	bear	this	in	mind	for	next	year.	
	
Best	wishes,	
	
	
Alison	&	Pete		
And	The	Centre	Stage	Team	
	
		


